

SOE/NBN

07 December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Taekwondo Extra Curricular Club

The Physical Education Department wish to continue the successful Taekwondo Club, that was running in the Autumn Term. The club was a huge success and engaged a number of students across all year groups.

The club will continue to be led by Max Cater, former Commonwealth Games Champion and two time British Champion.

We would like to offer students the opportunity to work with Max on a weekly basis by attending the club each Monday from 3.20pm - 4.20pm. Those sessions will take place in the Dance Studio. The sessions will start on Monday 9 January 2023 and will run for a 11 week block, with the final session being on Monday 27 March 2023.

The cost of the eleven week block will be £75.00.

If you would like your child to attend the taekwondo sessions, then please complete the following Google Form - <u>Taekwondo Extra Curricular Club Spring Term</u> - and complete payment on Scopay.

If you have any queries or questions about the sessions, please do not hesitate to contact me on scott.osbourne@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr S Osbourne Director of Sports Academy